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The 4th workshop on new institutionalism in organization theory will take place in spring 
2008. The aim of the workshop is to bring together academics from various disciplines who are 
interested in further developing theoretical and/or empirical research based on institutional 
theory. The workshop will take place at the University of Bergamo, Italy. (Many cheap airlines 
fly to Bergamo). 

In order to capture as wide a picture of institutional research as possible, the call for papers for 
this 4th workshop does not have a narrow thematic, methodological or conceptual focus. In 
keeping with the network idea, the purpose of the workshop is to encourage cooperation, par-
ticularly between different disciplines. Completed projects, work in progress and planned pro-
jects can be presented at the workshop, which is aimed both at experienced and younger aca-
demics.  

More details about the workshop can be found on the internet and intranet web pages of the 
Institutionalism Network: http://www.institutionalism.net . 

Submissions (with title and short abstract or full paper) should be sent to 
peter.walgenbach@uni-erfurt.de by 15th February 2008. 

We hope that the workshop will attract many participants and we look forward to fruitful dis-
cussions.  
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